
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

An Entertainment Spectacular with On-line 50/50 supports children’s 
health care in southern Saskatchewan 

May 19th, 2021 

Hospitals of Regina Foundation announces the upcoming Virtual Four Seasons Ball fundraiser 
which includes an On-line 50/50 and an On-line silent auction, culminating in a one-hour 
entertainment spectacular to be aired online at 7:30pm, Saturday June 12th. 

The entire southern Saskatchewan community can go to www.fourseasonsball.ca to get more 
information about the event, buy 50/50 tickets and bid on great local products and services. 

This one hour on-line special will feature surprising performances by amazing musical artists 
who have come together for this great cause. Viewers will also hear from dignitaries and some 
surprise special guests whose identity you’ll need to tune in to discover. 

Regina’s hospitals see over 12,000 children every year as one of three pediatric centres in the 
province. HRF invites you to show your support for our children’s health care in southern 
Saskatchewan, keeping families and sick children close to home where healing happens best. 

The 50/50 and On-line Auction are active now and we encourage the general public to 
participate early so they don’t miss out on great opportunities and their chance to support 
children’s health care in Regina and southern Saskatchewan.  

To participate, please go www.fourseasonsball.ca 

 
ABOUT HOSPITALS OF REGINA FOUNDATION  
From the first moment of life, each and every one of us is destined to require treatment or care in a 
hospital. In Regina, our three hospitals strive to deliver exceptional health care every day. But exceptional 
care requires exceptional support, and this is where Hospitals of Regina Foundation makes a difference. 
In 1987, the vision of an inspired group of volunteers helped establish our Foundation, and ever since 
them we fundraise and invest in key centres of care in our hospitals to help them deliver the best health 
care possible for everyone in our southern Saskatchewan community, right here at home. Thanks to our 
dedicated donors and community, the Foundation has raised over $200 million since our inception. 
Together we will continue to support the critical work of our health care teams and, most importantly, 
support our community and patients who deserve exceptional health care, right here at home. 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION 
Wes Fyck, Director, Marketing and Communications 
Hospitals of Regina Foundation. (306) 781-7520 
wesley.fyck@hrf.sk.ca 
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